
December 15, 2022 

Hello residents of LaSalle, 

I am happy to carry on the 
tradition of writing you a Mayor’s 
Message. I feel it is important to 
continue to share information 
with the residents of LaSalle 
through many channels to ensure 
we reach as many of you as 
possible. Beginning in January, I 
will also continue Mondays with 
the Mayor. More to come on this 
early in the new year.  

Ribbon Cutting, Event Centre 
Members of Council held a 
ribbon cutting ceremony that 
took place at the new Event 
Centre at 970 Front Rd. on 
December 3 during the Breakfast 
with Santa and the Mayor. The 
Sunday Night Markets, part of 
LaSalle Holiday Lights Heritage 
Nights, have been a huge success 
at this location as well. The last 
one will be held this Sunday, 
December 16. Requests to host 
an event at this location were 
accepted recently and will be 
open again in January.  
www.lasalle.ca/eventcentre 

Humane Society Donation 
In the beginning of December, 
myself and representatives from 
our Culture and Recreation 
Department presented a cheque 
to the Windsor Essex County 
Humane Society. The cheque was 
in the amount of $2,500 and was 
the net proceeds of the LaSalle 
Truck or Treat Halloween event 
held at the Vollmer Complex at 
the end of October. Thank you to 
everyone that participated in and 
attended this fantastic event.  

Holiday Lights Heritage Nights 
The light displays will continue 
until Sunday, January 8 at the 
LaSalle Civic Centre. Visit any day 
between 5:00 pm and 10:00 pm. 
Bring a helmet and skates to 
enjoy the Glice Rink. We want to 
know what you think about this 
product for the skating trail that 
will be built as part of the 
waterfront project on Front Rd. 
Try it out and then visit our 
website for the survey to tell us 
what you think. More details at 
www.lasalle.ca/holidaylights 

New Year’s Eve Fireworks 
Let’s ring in the New Year 
together at LaSalle’s annual New 
Year’s Eve Fireworks show. Find a 
spot in a parking lot at the 
Vollmer Complex to enjoy the 
show. Fireworks begin at 7:30 
pm. Thank you to Essex Power for 
supporting the fireworks for this 
year’s show! 
www.lasalle.ca/nye 

Very Merry Hunt for Berry 
Join us this holiday season as we 
help Santa on a hunt throughout 
local businesses in LaSalle for 
Berry the Elf. Report his locations 
for a chance to win some local 
prizes. Use the Goosechase app, 
game code D78J75. More 
information can be found on our 
news page and social media 
pages. Happy holidays everyone! 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 
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